
 

 

13th October 2014 

 

Industry Services Advisory Committee 

Notice of Meeting 
Members are advised that the next meeting of the Industry Services Advisory Committee (ISAC) is 
scheduled for:  

Friday 24th October 2014 

The key discussion items for this meeting will be the following:  

• Bale Weights of Australian Wool – Low Weight Bales 

• National Wool Declaration – Declaration and Non Compliance Rates  

Please note, these items have been previously discussed by ISAC and all prior submissions will be 
available at the meeting.  ISAC will be expanded for the consideration of the bale weights issue.  

Submission(s) 

Bale Weights 

AWEX Members and industry stakeholders who wish to add any additional/new information, which 
they believe will add a further and constructive perspective to this issue, should make their submission 
in writing to the ISAC Secretary.  The submission must be supported by any detailed background 
information.   

ISAC will receive feedback from the AWEX Board as well as an update on the development of the 
education and awareness campaign.  Submissions are welcome from individuals and organisations.   

National Wool Declaration 

ISAC will consider the current NWD in light of the participation, compliance and error rates.  ISAC will 
receive feedback from the AWEX Board and consider what is necessary to improve the NWD. 

All submissions will be tabled for the consideration of ISAC and will be treated in confidence. 

All submissions must be in writing and include the name and address of the 
author/organisation.  

Submissions are to be received by 12.00pm Tuesday 21st October 2014. 

For further information, to discuss the above or to lodge your submission, please contact: 
 
ISAC Secretary, Dr Kerry Hansford  

Gate 4, Frederick St, Tottenham, VIC 3012 

p. 03 9318 0277 f. 03 9314 5392 e. khansford@awex.com.au 

 
 
Members Update:  3057 


